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Room 1 Ms. Gabi, Ms. Crystal & Ms. Belen
Last month was a complete blast as we spent time 

exploring with warm and cool water. We had fun using 
crayons as we worked on our Octagon art but our 

favorite part was making our turtles for our nursery 
rhyme, “This Is My Turtle.” We showed our 4th of July 
spirit this month too as we made Red, White and Blue 

footprint flags.
In August, our little ones will be learning with the theme, 

Open and Close. We will read books to go with this 
theme, explore with our picnic prop box, and include 

window and curtain play too! Our babies will also paint 
with the color, Blue, learn about the shape, Oval and 

explore a different texture with gelatin gigglers. We will 
rhyme “Where Is Thumbkin?” and practice the baby sign 

for Diaper.
You will hear us singing, “Good Morning To You” as we 

welcome two special friends to our class this month! 
We are also excited to congratulate Ava and Lynnly on 

their big move to Room 2! 



Room 2-Ms. Darlene
We had a fun filled month this July as 
our class pasted, painted and learned 

about Octagons. We loved making turtles 
for our nursery rhyme, “This Is My 

Turtle” and had a blast playing with the 
tunnel in our class as we learned with the 
theme, Inside and Outside. Our little ones 
also enjoyed our patriotic art as we made 

U.S flags with our hands and feet. 
This upcoming month, our class will learn 

all about Open and Close as we 
incorporate windows and curtains. We will 
paste and paint with the shape Oval and 
make our very first books too! Our little 
ones will play with gelatin gigglers and 
sing an old favorite, “Good Morning To 

You.” we will also rhyme, “Where Is 
Thumkin?” and learn the baby sign for 

Diaper. 
We say farewell to Charlotte and send a 

warm welcome to Ava and Lynnly who 
have joined our bunch! We cannot wait to 

learn and play together! 



Room 3-Ms. Maribel, Ms. Jordan & Ms. Steph
July was filled with Inside and Outside 
activities as we learned with this theme. 
Our little ones also spent time learning 
about our three patriotic colors, Red, 

White and Blue this month. We learned 
about the shape Octagon and practiced 

the baby sign for Hurt. We loved dancing 
to “Hokey Pokey” and rhymed 

during circle time too! Our favorite part 
this month was exploring different 

temperatures as we dipped our feet and 
hands in warm and cool water. 

During the month of August our class will 
have the opportunity to create their own 
book. Our new theme will be Open and 

Close and we will have a blast exploring 
with it. Our new color of the month will be 
Blue, and we will learn about the shape 
Oval. You will hear our class singing, 

“Good Morning To You” and we will rhyme 
a favorite, “Where Is Thumbkin?”

We are thrilled to have new friends join us 
this school year, we are so ready to learn! 



Room 4-Ms. Jessica, Ms. Cheryl & Ms, Jennifer
In July our class learned all about Water. We had a blast making sailboats, 

frogs and our own handprint fish. Our little ones also enjoyed making raindrops 
with their little fingerprints. Our smart kiddos had fun learning about how 

important water is for not only us but plants and animals. Our class also showed 
their Fourth of July spirit as we painted flags for the holiday! 

This August our theme will be Big Animals and we will be making elephants, 
dinosaurs and giraffes with our hands. Our nursery rhyme for the month will be, 

“This Cow” and we will sing, “Did You Ever See?” We will paint with Blue and 
learn about the baby sign for Diaper too. We are excited to welcome not only a 

new school year but all the new friends this season will bring! 
Welcome back Zackary and Knox. We are glad to have you join us!
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Room 5- Ms. Vicky, Ms. Kaleen & Ms. Rebeca
Our class had so much fun this past July as we 
explored with different themes including, the 

Rainforest, On the Farm, On the Islands and Out In 
Space too! We loved learning about all the fun birds 
who live in the Rainforest and also reviewed familiar 

animals who live on a Farm. We loved making 
patriotic art as we celebrated U.S.A but definitely 

loved talking about Outer Space the most! Our little 
ones have truly been enjoying Show and Tell Fridays 

as they share special treasures with friends. 
This August will bring new friends to our class and 
we cannot wait to meet every one of them! We will 

end the summer learning about The City, The Prairie 
and the Desert. Our little ones will enjoy learning 

about different means of transportation found in the 
city, make “Wanted” posters for our Prairie week and 
learn about the different animals that survive in the 

Desert. 
We are excited to welcome a new school year and 

cannot wait to see what is in store! 



Room 6-Ms. Sarahi, Ms. Kandice & ms. Raquel
This July we spent some time talking about the 

differences of living in the Rainforest, the Farm, the 
Islands and Out In Space. We had a blast pretending 
to milk a cow and playing with mud like the pigs do 
at the Farm. We learned about the different plants 
and fruits that grow on the Islands and we got to 
eat pineapple as part of our lesson too. Our little 
ones were so mystified learning about Space, 
rocket ships, aliens, the planets and the stars.

We couldn’t be more excited about starting a new 
school year and getting the opportunity to meet new 
friends! We will be learning about the city and all of 
our city’s wonderful community helpers.  Our class 
will also spend some time talking about the Desert

and the Prairie. We will review letters, “K”, “O”, “G”, 
“F”, “H” and colors purple and red and also numbers 

4 and 5. 
Hello to all of our new friends and goodbye to our 
big boys and girls moving up to Room 7 and Room 8. 



Room 7-Ms. Denise
Our class had so much fun celebrating the 4th of July and we loved coloring our very 
own fireworks. We hope you liked our patriotic board in the hallway. We learned so 

much about the different places in the world. Our favorite week was On The Farm as 
we loved making our baby chicks. Out in Space was also a blast as we made cute little 

aliens too! 
We are so excited to welcome a new month and with that new friends too! We will end 
our summer learning about the city, the desert, and the prairie. We will spend some 

time making school buses, cool snakes and our own “wanted” posted as well! 
Summer went by too fast as we had an absolute blast and we wish all of our kiddos 

moving up the best of luck! 



This month, room eight had a lot of fun experimenting with 
different math and science concepts as we learned about 

our various themes! Our favorite experiments were during 
our “On the Farm” week, when we made play dough and 

“milked a cow!” We loved learning about the different parts 
of farmers’ jobs as well as what kind of animals live on 
farms—you can check out the books we made about 

them! We also had fun exploring our other themes—like 
“On the Island” and “In the Rainforest,” in which we learned 

about conservation by making crafts with recycled 
materials. Take a look at the binoculars we made out of 

toilet paper rolls!
Next month, we look forward to finishing up our 

summer themes “Out in Space,” “In the City,” “In the Desert,” 
and “On the Prairie.” We also look forward to continuing 

learning about the history and geography of America. (Most 
of our friends think all of the villains in our stories are 

“redcoats” now!) We will also begin honing our focus back in 
on our academic skills, such as tracing, writing, drawing, 

and reading in order to get back into the swing of things for 
the new school year.

We’re happy to welcome Andrew back from vacation, 
we are so glad to have you back! 

Room 8 – Ms. Katie, Ms. Alysha & Ms. Kelly



Wow Summer is half way over, we have had so many great adventures in junior summer camp 
with some more to come! During the month of July we explored islands, our awesome country 

USA, the rainforest, farms and outer space. Our class really enjoyed learning facts about these 
wonderful places around the world. Our field trips continued and we loved making new memories 
with friends. Parents please look at our bulletin in the class to take a peek at our adventures so 

far this summer. We continued to explore our character values, and work on ways to be a 
leader! We learned that the best leaders have the skills to be great followers. Science 

Experiments were a blast, our favorite so far was making a volcano.
The month of August is right around the corner and is very bittersweet for the kiddos and us as 
teachers! We are getting closer to closing another great summer here at Children's Lighthouse, 
and move back into our fall curriculum. We will continue our last couple field trips to include our 
favorite swimming! It has been so awesome watching our kids "brave" the diving board! We have 
watched kids make friendships that will last for a long time, and we have seen growth in so many 
ways! We will miss our summer campers but know they will all do amazing at school this upcoming 

fall! Reach for the stars Junior Campers, you all will go far!! 

Room 9-Ms. Nicole & Ms. Leandra



Room 10-Ms. Maria & Mr. Brent
The month of July was a blast as we continued exploring with our weekly themes and 

loved taking fun field trips. Our kiddos learned about the Rainforest, making toucans and 
animal masks, in addition to visiting the nearest “Rainforest” in town, The Rainforest Café. 

We also spend some time talking about Farms, the animals that live there and had the 
wonderful opportunity to visit Fiesta Farms too! We loved learning about Outer Space this 

month and enjoyed bowling with friends! 
August will fly by as we wrap up the last weeks of summer. We will learn all about In The 

City, In The Desert and On The Prairie. We will continue with our field trips and visit 
Morgan’s Wonderland this month too! 

We are excited to enjoy these last few weeks of summer with all our wonderful kiddos 
and get ready to go back to school! 



After School Promotion
$79 weekly

August 25th October 10th

*Space is limited.. Reserve your spot by August 115th, 2014*


